
UMW Minutes – September 19, 2015 

 
In Attendance: Nancy Dickinson, Sherrie Cottrell, Barbara Wells, Amy Trees, Sandra Linsley 

 

New Business: 

 It was agreed that we pledge $1,000.00 to the South East District for 2016.  Sherrie will take that 

info to the Annual Gathering. 

 We will be giving a gift in memory for Gert Kooiman & Carol Stricker.  This is handled through 

the District.  Sherrie will take care of it. 

 UMW Sunday will be approximately 10 minutes on October 25th at both services. Nancy and 

Sherrie will plan it. 

 Special Recognition person was discussed and the recognition will be at the UMW service. 

 Joy Circle has not been meeting. 

 Nancy is relinquishing her job as President.  Sherrie will continue as Treasurer.  We are in 

desperate need of officers.  Co-chairs would be wonderful!  (President – Vice President – 

Secretary)  Please consider a 1 year commitment. 

 Sherrie, Pearl, Betty and Madeline plan to attend the Capital District Annual Conference on 

Saturday Sept. 26th.  They are asking for a donation of personal items for Domestic Abuse 

Intervention Services. 

 Friday & Saturday October 23 & 24 – Wisc. Conference Annual Gathering at the Lake St. UMC, 

Eau Claire, WI. 

 Tues Oct. 20 – Rotary Luncheon – Jo Peterson will be contacting you to help. 

 Mon Oct 26 – Autumn Dinner 5-7 p.m. Jo Peterson will be contacting you to help. 

 Sat. Nov. 21st. 1:00 p.m. UMW Meeting in Fellowship Hall.  World Thank offering Program. 

  A volunteer for treats would be welcomed. 

 Sat. Dec. 5th – 9:00 a.m. Cookie Walk 

 Sat. Dec. 12th – UMW Christmas Luncheon – Restaurant TBD 

 

Treasurer’s report:  $2,222.71 Balance on hand.  We are selling brooms for $9.00. 

 

 

A Short program was led by Nancy telling us about some missionaries in Africa and how dedicated they 

must be and how difficult it must be for them.  

 

The meeting was closed with the UMW Purpose. 

 


